Aim High....Fly High

Dear Grandparents/ Great Grandparents

Grandparents Day - Friday 25" November - and we’re doing it again!!

With this letter you will have received an invitation to come and visit us for a cup of tea and a glimpse of the
topic work the children are doing in the classroom and a preview of the Nativity.

As last year, we are splitting the day into two session, a morning session from 10.45 — 11.45am and an
afternoon session from 1.15 — 2.15pm. Please fill in the reply slip below and indicate which session you will be
attending. If you are unable to join us, please could you email us telling us where you are and what you’re doing
(photos welcome!) and this will be shared in your grandchild’s class.

The Key Stage 2 playground will be open during both sessions for car parking (from10.30am in the morning and
from 1.00pm in the afternoon). As you may remember, due to the event’s popularity, St John’s Street has been
extremely busy in previous years!

We look forward to seeing you.

Yours sincerely

Debbie Gould

Grandparents Day - Friday 25*" November

|:| I/We will be attending the morning session.

|:| I /|We will be attending the afternoon session.
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